

Important Information from PPS Transportation

March 28, 2021

Dear K-5 Families with Specialized Transportation,

We want to welcome you back to school for hybrid in-person instruction. This message is to provide information about Specialized Transportation for students who will be in in-person hybrid learning in April, May and June. We also want to provide you with phone numbers, websites, and email addresses so you can provide us feedback or contact us with your questions.

Here is how you can contact us directly or find information about PPS Transportation:

Phone: 503-